
     ADDENDUM NO 01 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

To 

BID NO. 008-11 
 

LIFT STATION 
 

ODOR CONTROL CHEMICALS 

FOR THE SEWER DEPARTMENTS 
 

 

 

 
The bid documents for this Bid shall be amended, revised and changed in the following 
particulars: 
Answers from Sewer Department 
 
CHANGE: 
On Invitation page, 
 
From: THERE WILL BE NO PRE-BID MEETING. 
  
To: THERE WILL BE  A MANDATORY PRE-BID MEETING ON WEDNESDAY, 
JANUARY 26, 2011, AT 10:00 a.m. 
 
Public Services Building  
555 South Section St. 
Fairhope, Al 36632 
 
THIS MEETING IS MANDATORY. ONLY BIDS SUBMITTED BY ATTENDEES WILL 
BE CONSIDERED. 
 

QUESTIONS FROM  POTENTIAL BIDDERS: 
 

1. What type of chemical are you currently using? 
Biomagic 
 



2. What feed sites are you feeding at and how much are you feeding per day at 
each of the feed sites? 
Sites are stated in the bid, 2nd part of question is not relevant as it is adjusted to 
our needs for their specific product. 
 

3. Do you have any current liquid or gaseous hydrogen sulfide data that you can 
share with us? 
You will be allowed to perform your own testing at the mandatory pre-bid meeting 
(see above). 
 

4. Do you have detailed collection system flow charts, or maps with pipe sizes and 
lengths that we could access? 
Yes. Available for review during mandatory pre-bid meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum No.1 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
 
Acknowledged:  _____________________________________ 

Company 
_____________________________________ 

     By 
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 
Posted : 01-20-2011 

 
 

 
 


